
Chairman Waxman Questions GSA Advisory Panel

    

Chairman Waxman wrote to GSA Acting Administrator Bibb to question whether the Multiple
Award Schedule Advisory Panel is a wise use of taxpayers’ money given that no officials other
than former Administrator Doan have expressed the view that it is necessary.
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